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2006-2007 Community Service Plan 
 

 
The Community Service Plan of the Southern Wisconsin Chapter of AGA consists of five parts: 

 
1. Annual Food Drive 
 

We will ask members and guests to bring non-perishable food items to the November to March 
luncheon meetings. For each item donated, the chapter will donate $1 to the food pantry.  

 
2. Volunteer Income Tax Assistance (VITA) Program 
 

Chapter member volunteers will be trained by the IRS and State of Wisconsin Dept. of Revenue 
to assist low-income and non-English speaking citizens at various sites around the city prepare 
their annual income tax returns from mid-January to April 15th. Our chapter has participated in 
this event for many years. 

 
4. Big Brothers Big Sisters Bowl-for-Kids-Sake 
 

Our chapter plans on participating in the Big Brothers Big Sisters Bowl-for-Kids Sake in the 
spring of 2006. Volunteers register the bowlers, tally the pledge sheets, distribute prizes, and do 
miscellaneous other tasks at the bowling events.  

 
5. Other Opportunities as may occur during the year. 
 

Our chapter members will watch for other opportunities to perform community service during 
the year. This plan will be modified as events and opportunities are identified, such as possibly 
the Coats for Kids program or cash donations to charitable organizations. 

 
Community Service Coordinator:  Sherri Voigt, CGFM, CPA: sherri.voigt@dnr.state.wi.us, 608-267-9818  
Chapter President: Eric Busse, eric.busse@dpi.state.wi.us, 608-267-9199 
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